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November 3, 2017 
 
Subject: 5th floor hallway 
 
To: City-County Liaison Committee 
 
From:  Melanie Jicha, Public Health Supervisor 
 
The City of Madison will be converting the hallway on the 5th floor, as depicted on the attached 
exhibit, from common area into City-only space under the CCB Agreement, for use by Public 
Health as part of the office renovation.  The City is responsible for providing Public Health with 
office space under the terms of the intergovernmental agreement that created the 
department.  In exchange for the conversion of this space, the City will pay the County $24,535 
(701 sq. x $35/sq.ft.) in 2018.  The CCB Agreement will be updated to reflect this space change 
at a later date. 
 


